
Rose Bay Public School 

Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

Great fun was had by our 2022 and 2023 Kindergarten 

families at a Teddy Bear’s Picnic on Wednesday. Our  

current Kindergarten children had the opportunity to  

introduce their teddies to friends, share in some fabulous 

outdoor activities, show their families their classroom and 

share their learning. Parents were very proud of their  

writing and artwork of Australian animals.  

 

Our 2023 Kindergarten children had the opportunity to 

meet each other and make friends as they  

participated in a number of different play stations with 

the Year 5 buddies. They also visited the classroom, 

familiarising themselves, ready for their transition 

mornings in two weeks.  Parents also had the  

opportunity to meet each other. The smiles said it all! 

A big thank you to Mrs. Dooner, the Kindergarten & 

Year 5 teams and other staff for such a  fabulous day. 

Garden Working Bee: Saturday 26 November 

Join us for a gardening working bee on Saturday, 26
th
 November from 8.30am – 

3pm. After being successful in obtaining an environmental grant from Woollahra 

Council, the P&C Subcommittee members, Eliana and Marika are organising the 

installation and upgrade of our gardens to promote a ‘native corridor’ for small birds 

and insects. So if you have a free hour or two or three, bring your gardening gloves 

and your enthusiasm and join us. Register here by Thursday 24 November.  

High Potential Education and Gifted and Talented Students  

Students were challenged to extend their critical and creative thinking as they  

collaborated to problem solve in a gifted and talented program hosted by  

G.A.T.E.Ways. From designing bridges to tessellations and drama, students used 

their thinking skills to find solutions. Thank you to Mrs. Glen for organising this  

initiative. 

Congratulations to our Year 4 students who have been offered a position in an OC 

class for 2023. I would also like to congratulate Niki in Year 6 who recently  

represented NSW at the National Primary Athletics Championships. Yesterday I 

had the opportunity to see our talented dance students perform in their end of year 

concert, which was enjoyed by families and other students.  

P&C Meeting 

Please join me at the AGM P&C meeting next Tuesday, at 7pm at the school. To 

register click: https://www.trybooking.com/CDSBN 

 

Cherie Stone 

Principal 

           Ever forward                               Albemarle Avenue, Rose Bay, 2029    

                              T: 02 9371 4800 E: rosebay-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

18 November 2022 
Term 4:  Week 6 

What’s on 

• 22 November: Crazy Hair Day 

• 22 November P & C AGM 

• 26 November: Garden working bee 

• 29 November: Hour of Code 

• 28/11 & 5/12: Kindy Transition (A) 

• 30/11 & 7/12: Kindy Transition (B) 

• 1 December: Presentation Day (3-6) 

• 6 December: Year 6 Fun Day 

• 8 December: K-2 End of Year  
Assembly 

• 16 December: Students last day 

Please see the Sentral Parent 
Portal for the calendar of events. 
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Languages @ Rose Bay Public School 

 

After a whole school community consultation on languages, in 2023 we will be trialling an expansion to our  

language program. We will continue to offer French and Hebrew and will now also offer Spanish.  

In 2022, students in Kindergarten and Year 1 had the opportunity to learn Hebrew during class time. In 2023, this 

will be extended to a choice of  Hebrew, French or Spanish.  

In 2022, students in Years 2-6 had the opportunity to learn French and Hebrew before and/or after school and in 

2023 this will be extended to include Spanish. All language programs are extra-curricular and therefore have a cost.  

Rose Bay Public School will coordinate the in-class Kindergarten and Year 1 French and Spanish programs. BJE 

will manage all Hebrew programs, and the Years 2-6 Spanish and French programs will be managed by the  

language schools.  Notifications were sent out this morning to all families. 

French:  https://www.ecolemelodie.com.au/classes/ 

Hebrew:   information: https://bje.org.au/  to enrol:  bje.org.au/enrol/ 

Spanish:  www.inspanish.com.au 

I would like to thank all those who participated in the surveys.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Where children learn French 

through music, art, performance 

and play. 

https://www.ecolemelodie.com.au/ 



 YEAR 3 EXCURSION
In history, we have been learning about the original inhabitants of Australia 

and First Contacts. To help us learn about this, on Tuesday 15th November, 

we travelled to Botany Bay Environmental Education Centre. 

We left early, 

before school 

started and 

travelled 1 

hour away to 

Kurnell. 

We broke into 

smaller groups 

and we each did 

lots of different 

activities. Check 

out the photos to 

see what we got 

up to!


Can you guess 

who we are 

dressed up as?




“My favourite part of the 

excursion was sketching. I 

sketched a native wattle 

flower.”- Zali


Well done to all Year 3 students 

for all your hard work, careful 

listening and excellent 

behaviour on the day!



CRITICAL AND CREATIVE
THINKING PROGRAM 

YEARS 1-6

G.A.T.E.WAYS

'WE DESIGNED
OUR OWN BRIDGE
USING PHYSICS'

- MARC

COLLABORATION

 STUDENTS EXPLORED CONTENT
FROM WITHIN AND BEYOND THE

CREATIVE AND CRITICAL
THINKING CAPABILITIES FROM

THE CURRICULUM. THEY
THOUGHT ABSTRACTLY,

CRITICALLY, AND CREATIVELY,
AND DEVELOPED STRATEGIES FOR

PROBLEM SOLVING.

'I REALLY LIKED IT BECAUSE WE DID A RANGE OF THINGS LIKE
CREATIVE THINKING AND MATH PATTERNS' - TEDDY

EXPLORATION

CREATIVITY



'IT WAS FUN AND EDUCATIONAL.
I LEARNT NEW THINGS LIKE

TESSELLATIONS' - MAX

PROBLEM

SOLVING

TEAMWORK

'IT WAS A GREAT WAY TO SUPPORT STUDENTS
IN EXPRESSING CREATIVITY' - HARRY 

'I ENJOYED THE DRAMA
ACTIVITY' - EMMA 

EXPERIMENTING

'I LIKED WORKING WITH STUDENTS FROM
OTHER GRADES AND HOW WE WERE CREATIVE

TOGETHER SHARING OUR IDEAS' - KOBY



Rose Bay Public School 
Chess Championship 2022


Final Standings (9 Rounds)


Congratulations 

1st - Eric 


2nd - Luca 

3rd -  Ben


Year 1 - Award Dylan 

Year 2 - Award  Felix 

Year 3 - Award Asher 

Year 4 - Award Liam 

Year 5 - Award  Sienna 




THANK YOU, RBPS! 
Last week, Miss Mullens and 

Ms Skelton visited Wilcannia 

Central School in far west NSW 

to learn about Aboriginal 

culture in a remote 

community. 

Thank you to all Rose Bay PS 

families who generously 

donated new books for the 

students in Wilcannia to receive 

at Christmas time. The books 

have been safely delivered and 

are waiting under their 

Christmas trees. 


 

“A book is a gift that 
you can open again and 

again.”

	 	 	 	 Garrison Keillor 

They had the opportunity to be a 

part of a school day, participate 

in community events and 

connect with Aboriginal elders to 

discuss the importance of 

language and the land. 



The Hour of Code is a global movement introducing tens of millions of 

students worldwide to computer science, inspiring students to learn 

more, breaking stereotypes and leaving them feeling empowered.


This event will be supported by Avanade, a leading provider of digital 

services. Volunteers working in the field of digital technologies will be 

supporting classroom teachers to participate in the Hour of Code. 


THE HOUR OF CODE  
is coming to Rose Bay Public School!


29th 
NOVEMBER, 

2022


All  
STUDENTS 

K-6 


YEAR 3, 2023  
INFORMATION WEBINAR


Parents and carers of students in Year 3, 2023 are invited to attend a 

webinar which will outline important information regarding the 

transition to Year 3. 

When: Monday 28th November, 2022


Time: 5:00pm


Webinar ID: 680 6057 7617


Password: RBPS


Link: https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/68060577617?

pwd=cXJGYnEwcW4vUDJCM3Ewdy8yTXBrZz09  


PLEASE NOTE: You will be required to join from a 

registered Zoom account. This is not a Department 

of Education account. 

https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/68060577617?pwd=cXJGYnEwcW4vUDJCM3Ewdy8yTXBrZz09
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/68060577617?pwd=cXJGYnEwcW4vUDJCM3Ewdy8yTXBrZz09
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/68060577617?pwd=cXJGYnEwcW4vUDJCM3Ewdy8yTXBrZz09


	

	

	 						

It IS TIME TO GET CREATIVE ROSE BAY! 
 

THE SRC ARE HOLDING A Crazy HAIR 
FUNDRAISER TO SUPPORT CYSTIC FIBROSIS.  

WHEN: TUESDAY 22ND 
NOVEMBER 

 
DRESS: SCHOOL UNIFORM 
WITH A TOUCH OF CRAZY 

HAIR  
 

DONATION: GOLD COIN  
 

Crazy Hair Day  

All money raised goes towards 
helping the	Cystic Fibrosis 

Federation	in Australia to provide 
vital support to those with cystic 

fibrosis. 



At RBPS2023BYODD
At Rose Bay Public School we’re committed to creating 

innovative and collaborative learning experiences for 

every learner through the use of iPads. To support better 

integration and wider access to technology within the 

classroom students in Year 4, 5 and 6, 2023 will participate 

in our BYODD initiative.


For more information about our BYODD initiative, please visit our 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS
on the school’s website.

https://rosebay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers-information/

byodd/byodd---frequently-asked-questions.html 

https://rosebay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers-information/byodd/byodd---frequently-asked-questions.html
https://rosebay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers-information/byodd/byodd---frequently-asked-questions.html


P & C News 

 
Our Parent/Carer fundraiser, Comedy For A Cause was a huge success!  A huge thank you to 
our volunteers who helped set up, run and pack up the function. 
 
Special mention goes to  

 
Sandy Swarts of The Cooks Little Secret for the delicious catering 
Nick Spencer of Nick Spencer Wines for supplying the wines on the night 
 

Both Sandy and Nick donated their time, and we really appreciate their ongoing support of the 
P&C and Rose Bay Public School. 
 
Thank you to our sponsors, Daniel Unger of Ray White Double Bay/Rose Bay and Gaslight 
Pharmacy.  We appreciate your support.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Our next P&C meeting and the AGM is on Tuesday 22

nd
 November.  It will be my last P&C meet-

ing at RBPS, so I’d love you to join us at the meeting in the School Library at 7.00pm.   
Click on this link to book: 
https://www.trybooking.com/CDSBN 
 
Join our P&C (just a gold coin donation each year) to be able to vote on where our money goes 
to for the school.  Email rosebaypublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au to find out how. 
 
Like our Facebook page to keep up to date with P&C matters: https://m.facebook.com/
rosebaypublicschoolpcfundraisng 
 
To ensure our emails don’t go to your junk folders, please add us to your address book - 
rosebaypublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au 
 
 
Warm regards 
 
Jackie Bando 
Rose Bay Public School P&C President 
 

 

 

https://www.trybooking.com/CDSBN
mailto:rosebaypublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au
https://m.facebook.com/rosebaypublicschoolpcfundraisng
https://m.facebook.com/rosebaypublicschoolpcfundraisng
mailto:rosebaypublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au


RBPS Dance Troupes 2023
Auditions for Years 2 to 5

Boys and girls of all levels of experience are
encouraged to try out in Week 7 and 8, 2022.

Register Now!
Click Here to email Bek:

admin@reded.com.au

Perform at the

Sydney Opera

House!

Click here for the
Audition Notice

mailto:admin@reded.com.au
https://www.dropbox.com/s/27w3dschqic1grc/RBPS%202023%20Audition%20Notice.pdf?dl=0


 



http://studyspace.net.au/
https://bje.org.au/enrolnatif/
http://healthinthebay.com.au/
mailto:vikkibartholomew@gmail.com
http://balancecreative.come.au/


https://koolhq.com.au/holiday-program/waverley/
mailto:msrosebay@gmail.com
https://nas.edu.au/


We’re hiring School  
Crossing Supervisors 
   
 

 

jobs.transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

Help protect our vibrant  

school communities.  

 

Be a road safety hero for  
school kids, caregivers, and 
school staff. 

 

Be a second set of eyes for local 
motorists at busy times. 

 

Earn an income and still  
have time to live your life  
to the fullest.  

Casual roles available in 
Waverley & Woollahra 
Local Government Areas - 
80255 

• Waverley 

• Woollahra 

 

Does this sound like you? 

• Willing to work outdoors in 
all weather conditions. 

• Able to communicate with 
different groups and give 
clear instructions. 

• Community-minded.  

• Friendly and positive 
manner. 

Days and hours 

• Shifts will fall between 
8:00am – 9:30am and 
2:30pm – 4:00pm with a 
minimum of one hour shift 
as required. 

Apply today 

Applications close Sunday  
23rd November 2022 

See jobs.transport.nsw.gov.au  
and search for Reference 
Number: 80255 or search 
‘School Crossing Supervisors’ 
for a full list or vacancies or 
scan the QR code to apply. 

Manisha Bains 
manisha.bains@transport.nsw.gov.au  
P: 0435 649 967

 

https://jobs.transport.nsw.gov.au/
mailto:manisha.bains@transport.nsw.gov.au


 



Summer School Holiday Activities
COST: $65 per day / $15 per day extended hours

AGES: 5-12 years

TIME: 8:30am - 3:00pm / 3pm - 5pm extended hours

WHAT TO BRING: Water bottle, morning tea, lunch, afternoon tea, enclosed shoes.
(Plain white t-shirt if you have booked for tie dye or create your own jersey.)
Creative Kids vouchers accepted 

BOOK NOW

Mon 19th Judo + Laser tag + Hip Hop

Tues 20th Laser tag + Reptile show + Christmas crafts

Wed 21st Roller disco + Obstacle course + Tie dye (bring your own t-shirt)

Thur 22nd Handball + Dodgeball +Christmas crafts

Fri 23rd CLUB CLOSED

Mon 2nd CLUB CLOSED (public holiday)

Tues 3rd Multi-sports + Minute to win it + Mask making

Wed 4th Laser tag + Dodgeball + Sand art

Thur 5th Laser tag + Dance + Pot plant painting

Fri 6th Soccer + Handball + Super slime making

Mon 9th Basketball + Dodgeball + Colouring in competition

Tues 10th Judo + Dance + Tissue paper art

Wed 11th Multi-sports + Jewellery making

Thur 12th Soccer + Handball + Minute to win it

Fri 13th Mini Olympics + Laser tag + Drawing competition

Mon 16th Laser tag + Obstacle course + Disco dance party

Tues 17th Laser tag + Dodgeball + Water colour painting

Wed 18th Basketball + Dance + Colouring in competition

Thur 19th Roller disco + Multi-sports + Tie dye (bring your own t-shirt)

Fri 20th Soccer + Handball + Puzzles & games

Mon 23rd Basketball + Dodgeball + Playdough sculptures

Tues 24th Judo + Multi-sports + Puzzles & games

Wed 25th Soccer + Minute to win it + Superhero colouring

Thur 26th CLUB CLOSED (public holiday)

Fri 27th Create your own jersey (bring your own t-shirt) + Mini olympics

CONTACT US:    Phone: 02 9314 2536    Email: easternsuburbs@pcycnsw.org.au




